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DATE:
February 4, 2005
TO:
Katrina Young




FROM:
Debra Campbell
Interim Zoning Administrator





Planning Director

SUBJECT:
Administrative Approval for Petition No. 87-39(c) by Lark Associates, Inc.
Attached is a revised site plan for the above petition.  The plan has been revised to combine parcels 15, 16, 17, 18, 19 and 20 into one parcel allowing 56,000 square feet of building area. The plan also added a forty foot wide class “B” buffer along Bryrum Drive for this combined parcel and removed the 40 setback along the eastern property line since this property has been rezoned. Since this revised plan indicates minor changes, I am administratively approving this plan.  Please use this plan when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy.

Note that all other ordinance requirements still apply.
